
arms use 

 about careers related to 

firearms and shooting 
sports! 

 

Due to the nature of this sport, 

there are quite a few rules that 

are detailed and important to 

follow. But remember, fun and 

safety are the primary goals. 

These rules should be applied to 

any activity and event within 4-H 

Shooting Sports project; these 

rules supercede those posted in 

governing bodies such as NRA, 

USA Archery, NSCA, etc. 

If you enjoy the outdoors and 
hunting, you’ll love the shooting 
sports project! This project co-
vers firearm safety and teaches 
responsible handling and use. 
Get ready because this project is 
hands on. You’ll learn about a 
variety of firearms – including 
pistols and rifles!  

Some groups focus on competi-
tive events, and others practice 
basic shooting programs. Contact 
your local club to see what’s 
available in your area. 

In the shooting sports project, 
you’ll learn: 

 how to load and shoot a 

variety of firearms 

 proper maintenance of your 

firearms, parts, and acces-
sories 

 proper safety procedures in 

handling and shooting 

 about shooting sports com-

petitions and how to partici-
pate 

 hunting procedures 

 laws and ethics related to 
shooting, hunting, and fire-

This project is open to all 4-

H members, except for Clo-

ver Kids; however, some 

events and activities will have 

age limitations and age limita-

tions may be placed by an 

individual club to ensure safe-

ty of all of those involved. 

This is an excellent project if 

you enjoy hunting, gun safety, 

outdoor activities, and laws of 

hunting and gun use. 

There are activities that hap-

pen year round, but check 

with your shooting sports 

coach to find out when prac-

tices are held. 

What are 4-H Shooting Sports? 

About this Project... 

C R A N E  4 - H  

4-H Shooting Sports 
2 0 1 6  

For more information, contact the county extension agent at  
(432)558-3522 or at lyndi.owensby@ag.tamu.edu 

Add us on REMIND!!! 
 
Just text @crane4 to 81010!  Re-
ceive information, ask questions, 
and stay up to date on everything 
in Crane 4-H 

 
Like us on FACEBOOK!!! 

 
https://www.facebook.com/

cranecounty4H 


